
BROKEN APPOINTMENTS  
 

It is extremely important to keep your appointment for your dental treatment since there will be an hour of the Doctor’s 
time scheduled exclusively for you. Caring Bear Dental is now charging a 50 Dollar Broken appointment fee for any 
treatments scheduled that are not Cancelled or Rescheduled on time. If you are unable to come in, please call our office 
at 818-284-4155 to cancel or reschedule your appointment at least 24-48 hours prior your appointment. Our office 
provides the opportunity to confirm your appointments by calling or texting our office one day before your scheduled 
appointment, please confirm your attendance by calling or texting us back before 3 PM. Otherwise your appointment may 
be cancelled in order to provide service to other patients in need of an appointment.  

We thank you in advanced for your appreciation and respect of the Doctor’s time. 
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